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 July 27, 2021 

 

J-STAR Co., Ltd. 

 

Start of the workplace vaccination program  

 

We are pleased to report that the workplace vaccination program announced on June 15, 2021, has started today.  

We plan to complete the first dose of the vaccine during this week and the second dose by the end of August. 


